[bookmark: _GoBack]To Whom It May Concern, 
I am writing to express my disagreement with the testing of 0-3 years old mental health at their GP check-ups. 
It has come to my attention that this is currently being proposed as part of the Mental Health section in the latest Productivity Commission report. 
To be totally frank I feel that this particular point, was put in very sneakily and with the sole purpose of helping the pharmaceutical companies to make some extra cash. 
When haven’t children been singing and dancing, running, playing games or throwing tantrums. I’m sure that everyone of the people reading this have done that at some point. There is no label for being a child. Why drug them or try to put them into a bracket that they will stay in for the rest of their lives when children of that age are not even able to speak up for themselves and tell you what is going on. 
This part of the proposal should be taken out. 
Kind Regards, 

Kylla Steele
